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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: dpwmilw
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 10:20 AM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Subject: FW: In Favor of Bird Scooters

 
 
From: Alex Grupp [mailto:alex.grupp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 3:03 PM 
To: dpwmilw <dpwmilw@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Favor of Bird Scooters 

 
Hi! 
 
I'm not 100% sure if you're the correct person to contact, but I wanted to let try you know that I am a 
Milwaukee resident and I am heavily in favor of allowing Bird Scooters. 
 
I think they are a great, green and effective way of discovering new parts of Milwaukee, reducing the amount 
people drive and park, as well as making our festivals more accessible. 
 
Just my two cents. Have a good one! 


